WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
REGULAR SESSION
JULY 9, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M.

The Webster County Board of Education held its regular session on July 9, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. Mrs. Linda Rogers,
Mrs. Mary Hinman, Mr. Donald Brown, Mr. Jimmie Johnson, Mr. Landon Matthews, and Dr. Dorothy Y. Ingram,
Superintendent were present.

Mrs. Linda Rogers called the regular session to order.

Mr. Jimmie Johnson gave the invocation.

(No Visitors Present)

The Board approved the tentative agenda with a motion made by Mrs. Mary Hinman, seconded by Mr. Jimmie
Johnson. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Board approved the May 2024 financial report with a motion made by Mr. Donald Brown, seconded by Mrs.
Mary Hinman. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Board approved the June 10, 2024 (5:00 p.m.) work session meeting minutes with a motion made by Mrs. Mary
Hinman, seconded by Mr. Landon Matthews. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Board approved the June 10, 2024 (6:00 p.m.) regular meeting minutes with a motion made by Mr. Landon
Matthews, seconded by Mrs. Mary Hinman. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Board approved to pay SRJ, Inc. in the amount of $11,103.75 for architect fees with a motion made by Mr.
Donald Brown, seconded by Mr. Jimmie Johnson. The motion was approved unanimously.

(No Public Comments)

The Board approved the submission of the exemplary board application with a motion made by Mr. Landon
Matthews, seconded by Mrs. Mary Hinman. The motion was approved unanimously.

The Board approved personnel recommendations of the superintendent with a motion made by Mr. Donald Brown,
seconded by Mr. Jimmie Johnson. The motion was approved unanimously.

Dr. Ingram presented the Superintendent/Principal’s reports (handouts) “2022” ESPLOST deposit for the end of
May 2024, GSBA Risk E-lert, GSBA RMS Safety Scenario, GSBA RMS Exchange, GSBA Policy Alert, GSBA
Capital Watch, and State Board meeting June 2024.

Dr. Ingram presented the Special Education report prepared by Ms. Sydney Barfield.

Dr. Ingram presented the CTAE Director’s report prepared by Mr. James McCullough.

Mrs. Deidre Sterling presented the Title 1 Report.

The meeting was adjourned with a motion by Mr. Donald Brown, seconded by Mrs. Mary Hinman. The motion was
approved unanimously.

Time Adjourned: 6:09 p.m.
Prepared By: Pamela Green
Approved: 08/13/2024



